
  LOST

 

26 Nov. 2022 @ Ocean Drive, Miami Beach, Florida,
33139 

My daughter lost her teddy bear on Ocean Drive in Miami. The last place we
remember seeing it was at the Ocean Drive Starbucks location. We then left Lummus
Park and entered Ocean Drive. We’ve walked a bit on Washington Avenue and then
Collins Avenue (and some side streets too). We noticed it was gone at the CVS on
Washington Avenue. We hope someone has found it and kept it safe for our little girl.
(Imane, 30 Nov. 2022) 

Please contact me online:   http://wbmsg.co/u7ypw7 

Lost & Found Teddy Bear
https://posts.whiteboomerang.com/lostted
dy
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